
 

 

All are welcome to attend! Childcare provided. Refreshments served.  
Interpretation services available upon request to Maxeen.Paabo@tdsb.on.ca.

Trustee Stephanie Donaldson and the Ward 9 Steering Committee invite you to join us for a  

WARD FORUM
 

Thursday June 20, 2019 
6:30pm to 8:30pm 
 

Oakwood Collegiate Institute 
991 St Clair Avenue West 
 
 

Planning for 2019-20  
& End-of-Year Celebration

Join us for a wrap-up meeting with Parent Involvement Advisory Committee reps  
and engaged parents to debrief and plan for the 2019-2020 school year.  

Superintendents will present on the experiences of Ward 9 schools & the school 
improvement planning process and how we can use these experiences  

to guide planning for next year.  

Trustee Stephanie Donaldson
Ward 9, Davenport and Spadina-Fort York

Stephanie Donaldson
Trustee, Ward 9, Davenport and Spadina-Fort York

Tel: 416-395-8787 E-mail: Stephanie.Donaldson@tdsb.on.ca


